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Interim Principal Hannah Fahey 

   Dear Parent / Carer,         12 October 2020 
 
Year 11 Careers Surgery, Thursday 15 October 2020 

 
We are hosting a Careers Surgery in the Library/Teaching and Learning Centre at the Academy on 
Thursday 15 October 2020 between 3:30pm and 5:00pm, led by Mrs Albertina Magalhaes, our resident 
Careers Advisor. The event will consist of a short presentation on careers followed by the opportunity for 
a mini careers one-to-one discussion with students.  
 
Due to COVID-19 and current social distancing regulations, spaces for the event will be limited to 25 
students.   
 
Please complete the attached reply slip and return it to the Academy with your child, thereby giving 
your consent and booking a place.  I hope that you will be able to encourage your child to take 
advantage of this opportunity.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mrs Albertina Magalhaes 
LAC and Careers Coordinator 
 
Tel: 020 8648 6627 
AMagalhaes@stmarks.anthemtrust.uk 

  
  

YEAR 11 CAREERS SURGERY, THURSDAY 15 OCTOBER 2020 
  

Please return to Mrs Albertina Magalhaes by 14 October 2020 
 

Please reserve a space for my child on this event.   
   
Student Full Name: ……………………………………………………… Coaching Group: …………..…………………... 
 
Additional Information:  
 
Parent Signature: ………………………………………………………. Date: ……………………………………………….. 
 
Emergency Contact Number: ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Medical Conditions/Allergies: ………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
As the study finishes after school hours: Child to be collected from school / Makes own way home 
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